
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Christmas Party – Thursday 19th December 

With the festive season approaching, we have been busy making Christmas plans for the 

children to enjoy.  On Thursday 19th December, 1.30-3pm, we will be holding a Christmas 

party and all of the nursery children are invited! 

Please wear Christmas jumpers and anything else that puts your child in the Christmas spirit 

but remember, this is still a nursery day and clothes may still get dirty.  

If your child does not normally attend a Thursday, please drop them off at 1.30pm and collect 

them again at 3pm.  

We look forward to celebrating the end of term with the children.  

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Haskins 
Nursery Teacher 


